
Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. BOX 800 

2244 WALNUT GROVE AVENUE 

ROSEMEAD. CALIFORNIA 91770 

ugust 6, 1982 

Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attention: D. M. Crutchfield, Chief 

Operating Reactors Branch No. 5 
Division of Licensing 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket No. 50-206 
NUREG-0737, Item II.D.1 - Performance 
Testing of PWR Relief and Safety Valves 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Unit 1 

Reference: Letter, R. W. Krieger, SCE, to D. M. Crutchfield, NRC, 
NUREG-0737, Item II.D.1 - Performance Testing or PWR 
Relief and Safety Valves, June 30, 1982 

The referenced letter informed you that the final evaluation 
necessary to determine the applicability of the Electric Power Research 
Institute (EPRI) program test results for the PORVs, SVs, and PORV Block 
Valves at San Onofre Unit 1 would not be completed until August 1, 1982. The 
purpose of this correspondence is to inform you that due to a need to further 
review the PORV and SV final evaluation, prepared for us by Westinghouse 
Electric Corporation, and the discharge piping adequacy report, these two 
reports will not be completed until mid-September, 1982. The PORV Block Valve 
final evaluation, being prepared for us by Westinghouse Electric Corporation, 
is not yet complete and is not currently expected to be completed until the 
first part of September, 1982. Based on the above schedule, we will provide 
you with the complete evaluation of the PORV's, SV's, and PORV Block Valve at 
San Onofre Unit 1 on September 24, 1982.  

If you have any questions, please let me know.  

Sincerely, 

R. W. Krie er 
Supervising Engineer 
San Onofre Unit 1 Licensing 
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